Southway Junior School

Southway

[image: image1.jpg]


Burgess Hill

West Sussex

RH15 9SU







                                          Tel.   01444 233824                                              









                                          Fax.  01444 230053










email: parentline@southwayjunior.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr P Newbold





        
   website: www.southwayjunior.co.uk

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

29th November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 6 VISIT TO BRIGHTON MUSEUM – WEDNESDAY 19th JANUARY 2022
We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a school visit to the Ancient Egyptian Exhibition at Brighton Museum on Wednesday, 19th January.  Children will have the opportunity to explore the museum and take part in a mummification workshop. 
We will be travelling by train to Brighton from Burgess Hill station; therefore, parents/carers will need to bring the children to the Queens Crescent Car Park, next to the station at 9:00 am for registration. We aim to be back in Burgess Hill by 2:30 and will walk from the station back to school in time for usual pick up.

Children must wear school uniform, but with trainers, and bring a packed lunch with their school water bottle in a disposable bag (no lunch boxes). They must also bring a waterproof coat. If you have ordered a hot meal for your child on this day, please contact Chartwells direct who will either re-credit your account or change the meal to another date.   If your child has free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided on the day.  

You are invited to contribute £10.00 to cover the cost of the train ticket and admission to the exhibition.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   
We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum,                                                                                                                             and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Newbold, Headteacher, in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation.

In order for us to make all the necessary arrangements we should be grateful if you could return the slip overleaf, together with your payment, by Monday 13th December.   If consent slips are not received by this date, then we will be unable to accommodate your child on the trip.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Teachers

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please complete and return to the school office, via the class teacher, by Monday 13th December
YEAR 6 VISIT – BRIGHTON MUSEUM –WEDNESDAY, 19TH  JANUARY 2022
I give permission for my son/daughter ............................................. Class....................  to go on the visit to Brighton Museum on Wednesday 19th January 2022. 
Please tick below as appropriate

· I am willing to make a voluntary contribution and enclose £10.00 (cheques made payable to Southway Junior School)

· I have made a payment on-line

· I am unable to contribute and will be contacting Mr Newbold

· I would like to help with the visit

· My child suffers from travel sickness
Signed.........................................................................  (Parent/Carer)                 Date …………………………….….
Learning and achieving together    
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